
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
4th July 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

 School is a busy and 

industrious place this week as 

we prepare for the KS2 play and 

also for the end of term. Name 

stickers have been stuck on 

books ready for September and 

teachers are preparing for their 

transition morning next week.  

 

On Tuesday, class 3 visited 

Leeds City Museum as part of 

their history locality study of 

Leeds through time. The 

children displayed their 

fantastic chronology skills 

during a workshop and were 

very excited to see the skull and 

skeleton of the ‘Armley Hippo’, 

something they have learned 

about in class. Staff at the 

museum commented on how 

enthusiastic and inquisitive our 

young historians were.  

Thank you for supporting our 

school trips this year. We know 

the cost of transport has risen 

considerably but what the 

children get out of them is 

definitely worth the cost.  

 

 
Kelby Henry R 

Excellent joining in this 
week  

Great phonics 

Benji Hattie 

  

Fantastic story writing Being so brave this week 

All of Class 3 

Being enthusiastic, inquisitive learners and brilliantly 
behaved at Leeds Museum 

Katy  Isaac KR 

Excellent effort and 
determination hen 

learning new dances 

Showing resilience and 
confidence 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 94.57% 

Class 1 92.42% 

Class 2 91.92% 

Class 3 95.73% 

Class 4 98.21% 

 

Dates this half term: 

 
Wednesday 9th July - Transition morning in school 

Wednesday 9th July - KS2 Lion King Production (afternoon and evening) 

Friday 11th July   -  PTA Summer Fair 

Wednesday 16th July - Year 6 Selby Super bowl trip 

Friday 18th July  - Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 9am 

Friday 18th July  - School closes for summer holidays 

Monday 1st September  - Inset Day  

Tuesday 2nd September  - Start of term 

 

 

 
C1 Class 1 For displaying our half 

term’s value of Wisdom 

 

C2 Hattie 
C3 Amelia Br 
C4 Freddie 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca TBC  
Lotherton   
Parlington   
Hazlewood   

 

Message from the office 
Uniform: 

 

As the year comes to an end, if you have ay 

school uniform (and PE kit) that is still of 

good quality and undamaged that your 

child has grown out of, wash it and send it 

into school and we will sort it into sizes and 

make it available for parents to re-use. The 

badged jumpers and cardigans are 

especially durable and it seems a shame 

for them to not get a bit more use!  

Message from the PTA 
 

School Fair: 

Just a reminder that we still needs lots of 

donations for the school fair and these will need 

to be brought into school in time for Wednesday 

9th July. 

 

We are needing: 

Teddies - for the much-loved teddy tombola. 

Bottles - These can be bubbles, juice, wine, 

beer, pop, water, bath products etc. 

Chocolate - for the much-loved chocolate 

tombola 

Cakes/buns/biscuits - for the tea and cake stall 

(homemade or shop bought) Please could these 

be brought in on the morning of the gala 

 

If anyone has any contacts who may want to 

offer a prize for the raffle it would be hugely 

appreciated. 

All donations can be dropped off at the school 

office. 

 


